
From: Prakash Pambhar <prakashpbw@gmail.com> 
To: traicable@yahoo.co.in  
Sent: Sunday, 25 August 2013 8:24 PM 
Subject: YOUR PROPOSAL FOR DIFFERENCE CHENNEL INSTEAD OF PACKAGE 
 
 
We have gone through your subject proposal and appreciate your view. 
 
This is to aprise that LCO are in this line since years and they have done hard so far and also 
their family is dependent based this income only. It is our earnest request you to consider this 
aspect while taking suitable decision and do favour in LCO side. 
 
We solicit your favorable decision. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Sanjay Gajar 
LCO 
Mehul Nagar  
Rajkot - 2 
 


